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Kings Wharf Development – Excavation into Queensway to Lay New Water 
Services 

 
A Contractor will be carrying out excavation works at Queensway by the junction of 
Coaling Island, so as to provide new water services connections to the development 
of Kings Wharf. Works will start as from 2.00 pm on Saturday 5 June 2010 and will 
continue throughout the day continuing towards Sunday 6 June 2010, where works 
are envisaged to be completed by late evening. The road will be slightly narrowed 
along the area of the works, where traffic will be controlled by the use of operatives 
with stop and go hand signals. Temporary road works signs will be placed warning 
drivers of the works ahead. 
 

 


